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NORTHERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS 

OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
September 30, 2019 

 
 

SUBJECT:  Columbus Day 
  

The United States Bankruptcy Court Clerk’s Office for the Northern 
District of Texas will be  c losed  Monday, October 14, 2019 in 
observance of Columbus Day. 

 
The closing of the Clerk’s office will not affect the court’s electronic 
filing system, which will remain available during this time,  
https://ecf.txnb.uscourts.gov. For emergency filings, please refer to 
After-Hours Emergency Filing Procedures available on the web site at  
www.txnb.uscourts.gov. 

 
 
 
 

FOR THE COURT 
Clerk, U.S. Bankruptcy Court  
Northern District of Texas 

http://www.txnb.uscourts.gov/

	PUBLIC NOTICE
	SUBJECT:  Columbus Day

